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www.enfora.com

March 6, 2002 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR EXTENSION ON SUBMITTAL OF SAR & EMC TEST REPORTS 
 
REFERENCES:  (a) FCC ID MIVCFS0100PS2C 
   (b) Form 731 Confirmation Number: EA749361 

 
 
Enfora, Inc. submitted the Reference (a) application, confirmation number Reference (b), on February 11, 
2002.  Shortly after the submittal we encountered manufacturing issues with the device metal housing that 
we have not been able to resolve in a timely manner.   We therefore decided to change to a plastic material 
for the housing. 

We recognize that this material change potentially affects the RF and EMC emission characteristics of the 
device, and the decision was made to re-test to ensure compliance with FCC requirements is maintained. 

It is therefore respectfully requested that the SAR and EMC test reports submittal date be extended to no 
later than March 22, 2002.  However, we anticipate having the re-tests accomplished and the appropriate 
test and compliance information submitted prior to that date. 

In summary, Enfora, Inc. continues to diligently make every effort in good faith to ensure that all applicable 
FCC requirements will be met for our devices.  If you have any questions or need additional information, 
please contact the undersigned, or Mr. Jonathan Hughes with Celltech Research Inc. at 250-860-3130. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Durward E. Rutledge, P.E. 
972-437-3342  
 
Applicant:  Enfora, Inc. 
  661 East 18th Street 
  Plano, Texas 75074-5601 
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